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September 20, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

Dana B. Kenyon Company is pleased o acknowledge the outstanding work

that Coast 1o Coast Forming, Ine. has provided for several of our multi-million
dollar projects in South Florida. They have proven their ability o produce quality

concrete and masonry work while keeping the project’s schedule on target.

It has been our pleasure to work with David Hutchins and the Coast to
Coast Forming organization. 1 am pleased to say that 1 regard them highly and

would recommend our companies teaming up again for another successful DBK

project.

Sincerely.

DANA B. KENYON COMPANY

Rusty Wte
Prodect Oirector




